
By Nancy Schnoor and Dick McPherson
Keep Dreamland 55 Plus

  The Keep Dreamland 55 plus organizers want to thank everyone in the community for their 
participation at the Special Membership Meeting on March 8th.  Below you will find the results of 
the voting session. The membership has spoken and indicated that they want to see board 
members and committee chairs at least 55 years of age or older.  The members have indicated 
their preference is that home ownership is not a criteria for a board positions or committee 
chairs.  
  We encourage everyone who attended the meeting to take up arms and ensure that your 
friends and neighbors have filled out their age affidavits.  If you would like to help, contact the 
Dreamland Villa office and they will provide you with a list of addresses that need to be updated 
for age verification.
  Thank you for attending and with your help we can keep Dreamland Villa 55 plus.


